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Dear Parents      

May starts tomorrow and at least here in the West there has been some sunshine, although the 

temperatures are struggling and rain is forecast!  Hopefully the weather will straighten itself out for the 

children’s summer sports activities to get under way.  We’ve had a great start in y3 and y5 for 

Watersports.  The price has stayed the same again this year – but we are dependent on your voluntary 

contributions to keep this important opportunity available.  Our y4 tennis team also got off to a flying 

start, Tilly and Lilia, Sam and Luke winning the Falmouth Schools Tennis Tournament. The length of 

some of the rallies in each match was incredible and the low scores show how hard it was to gain a 

point.  The final position was: 

Marlborough  72 

King Charles  67 

St Francis  46. 

This morning Craig Williams came to talk to the children about a great opportunity for learning to play 

cricket.  It was great to learn about an initiative being run with a number of local clubs to run sessions 

for the younger children: All Stars Cricket is a new initiative from the England and Wales Cricket Board 

aimed at providing children aged 5 to 8 with a great first experience in cricket.  The programme 

features:  

 activities for all boys and girls aged 5 to 8  

 more than 2,000 centres nationwide*  

 8 one-hour sessions, held over 8 weeks 

 an emphasis on fun and being active 

 a great first introduction to cricket 

 safe and fully accredited coaching 

 a focus on developing children's movement skills 

 some valuable time with your kids – mums and dads are encouraged to take part too 

 easy online registration at… 

    https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars 

Every child that registers will receive a backpack full of goodies including a cricket bat, 

ball, activity book, personalised shirt and cap all sent straight to your door. 

* Sessions start at Falmouth Cricket Club at 16:45-17:30  on Wednesdays from 16th May 

to 4th July.  If this doesn't suit you there are also sessions at: 

 Stithians on Fridays, Truro on Mondays or Troon on Thursdays.   
 

Well done to Suki for winning the 

Vegetable Animal Sculpture at Falmouth Flower Show.  

By taking part she also won a book token for school 

 

Packet Points 

Last Week Total 

1
st
  Chichester 29 7 1

st
  Chichester 14 

 Fox 29 7 2
nd

 Fox 12 

3
rd

 Freeling 26 4 3
rd

 Swiftsure 8 7u 

 Swiftsure 26 4 4
th

  Freeling 7 

 Walsingham 26 4 5
th

 Walsingham 6 

6
th

 Pelham 21 1 6
th

 Pelham 22 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Truro Arts Company, 26 River St, TR1 2SJ - 01872 240 567 arts@truroartscompany.co.uk www.truroartscompany.co.uk 


